Frieth C.E.C. School

NEWSLETTER



Emails and Letters sent home this week:

E-MAIL: SILVER BIRCH

E-MAIL: LUNCHTIME HELPERS

E-MAIL: KITES TOPIC DAY FRUIT & VEG

E-MAIL: OWLS HEADLICE

2016-2017

2016 -2017 INSET days

Wed 4th January 2017 18th April 2017 Tues 26th May 2017 Friday

School will be closed May Bank Hol 1st May 2017

	Open	Close
Autumn	5th Sep	21st Oct
	31st Oct	20th Dec
Spring	5th Jan	10th Feb
	20th Feb	31st Mar
Summer	19th Apr	25th May
	5th June	21st Jul

2017-2018

2016 -2017 INSET days

Mon 4th September 2017 Tues 5th September 2017

Wed 3rd Jan 2018

Tues 16th April 2018

Fri 25th May 2018

School will be closed May Bank Hol 7th May 2018

	Open	Close
Autumn	6th Sept	20th Oct
	30th Oct	19th Dec
Spring	4th Jan	9th Feb
	19th Feb	29tMarch
Summer	17th April	24th May
	4th June	24th July

Summer 3

Marlow Community Cop Cards 2017

The Year 6 children have embarked this week on a new initiative which has been set up by the Marlow Policing Team. Fourteen local schools participating and have fun.

Mrs Goodchild

Year 6 on Cop Cards!

Although it is the first time of doing this scheme at our school, we are really enjoying it so far. The first briefing about this task was given by our lovely local police department.

What do we need to do?

Until the 20th of June we will each have to collect 24 individual stickers and place them in our special 'Cop Card' booklets. These stickers Faith. Personal include: Safety, Local History, Good Attendance, Respect and Library. In order to get our library sticker we explored the mobile library system on Wednesday this week.



in We have also been visited by 'Community Cop Cards' with the NSPCC who talked to us the aim of encouraging Year about keeping safe. As Year 6 pupils to participate in 6 pupils, we are going to help activities within their local raise money for this charity community, support charities by organising a special PE event for the whole school. This will help us to earn our 'Wellbeing' sticker, by not only learning about keeping ourselves safe but also by encouraging us to support others within our school and the wider community.

What other stickers are there?

Three of the main stickers which we need to collect are from members of our local policing team. Not only will they be visiting us in school to help us earn our stickers, but they also have stickers of their own to hand out at the gates. This means that you might see a PCSO, PC or Sergeant outside the school at drop-off or pick up times! In fact, two PCSO's stood outside the gates waiting to

5th May 2017

greet Year 6 pupils this morning and were handing out stickers. We had to earn them by answering a series of questions politely. The questions Penny and Ben (PCSO's) asked us were based around the Cop Cards Scheme.



All the Year 6 pupils are really looking forward to getting stuck into this initiative this term and are hoping to win this event! George B, Molly and Flo -Year 6



Welcome To Frieth School & The PTA!

Spring has finally sprung and we are busy preparing for the fundraising events for 2017!

We will be holding the AGM on June 8th at school at 7pm, please come along to vote for your new committee and hear all about how the amazing £23,000 raised last year is being spent. We would love to hear all ideas you have and welcome new volunteers.

The ladies night date has changed from May 19th to June 16th, we will keep you up to date with information on the event. If you have any questions or suggestions please come and speak to any of us, your PTA needs you!!



Frieth C.E.C School Frieth Henley on Thames RG9 6PR

Phone: 01494 881554

E-mail:

office@frieth.bucks.sch.uk

LUNCHTIME HELPERS-STILL NEEDED!

If you are able to help with lunchtime cover next week we would be very grateful. If you are able to help from 12.00—1.30pm that would be wonderful, alternatively if you can spare 12.00-12.45 or 12.45-1.30 that would be equally as good!

Please e-mail the school office if you can help and we will put together a rota.

DIG IN GATHERING

Thank you to those who have already offered to help tomorrow. If you are able to come along please do so between 10am and 2pm, all help will be very much appreciated.

MESSAGE FROM MRS SPARKS

I would like to thank everyone who took part in our perfect parking campaign last week, particularly our JRSO's—Jasmine, Freddie, Sacha and Monty who came to school early every day.

I am delighted to say that we have 60 people who have signed the perfect parking promise alongside all the staff. We look forward to developing the safety of the school community.

Many thanks,

L Sparks

SUNNY WEATHER

Now the weather is becoming sunny please remember to apply sun cream before your child arrives in school. Should they need to reapply, each child should have their own clearly named cream which they should be able to apply themselves. For safety reasons, children are not allowed to use another child's cream. Please also ensure your child has a named sun hat and brings a bottle of water into school with them. Sunglasses are not permitted without a note from a medical professional as the visor on a sun hat will provide enough eye protection.

Please also ensure they have a named water bottle in school every day.

Other dates and events happening in the school diary can all be accessed in the Calendar section of the School Website at the following link:

http://www.friethschool.co.uk/website/calendar/186376



Developing Potential without Limitations

Frieth C.E.C School Frieth Henley on Thames RG9 6PR

Phone: 01494 881554

E-mail:

office@frieth.bucks.sch.uk

FROM THE OFFICE...

MEDICINES IN SCHOOL

If your child needs lip salve in school for medical reasons you will need to complete a medical form which is available from the school office.

TEMPEST CLASS PHOTOS

Tempest will be in school on Wednesday 14th June to take the class photos.

DIARY DATES NEXT WEEK

SATS WEEK

TUESDAY 9TH MAY GARSINGTON

More information is available on our school website

www.friethschool.co.uk